Transfer credits

Students applying to be visiting students at other institutions during the current COVID pandemic, who have PASS/DISC notations on record, are expected to maintain Acceptable standing (GPA) of a 2.00 or higher.
Should you have any PASS/DISC notations on record, Student Academic Services will query what the original grade for these courses are to determine if you have maintained Acceptable standing.
Additionally, although you have the opportunity to apply for the PASS/DISC notation at Concordia University, we will not accept PASS notation from your host schools.

